Important Notice: Attention All Stock Car Racers
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Over the past several weeks, we've been hearing rumors and been receiving calls about
changes to the Rules & Classes of the Stock Car Classes. We would like to clarify & reassure
that we will start the season with the existing rules & specs from Hawaii Motor Speedway (old
race track). The only change is that we will add on a Mini-Truck Class.

Once racing starts, any changes to the rules in each class will come at the end of the year. The
racers of each class will determine if certain rules should change or not change. It will not be
the track's decision. It will be a majority rule decision for each class. To have a voice, in any
discussion about rules, you have to either own or drive a race car in your class at KRP.

| hope this clarifies any misunderstandings or rumors.

Mahalo,

George Grace Jr.




